
From: lillian.li@cpuc.ca.gov 
Sent: 6/7/2011 1:19:05 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: (Service of R.l 1-05-005) - Commissioner Mark J. Ferron Ruling 

This email provides service of Commissioner Mark J. Ferron's Ruling. The full text is made 
available through the link provided below on June 7, 2011. A Notice of Availability has been 
served by mail to all persons on the service list. 

Summary: Ruling Assigned Commissioner's Ruling regarding resource adequacy value of RPS 
projects in the Imperial Irrigation District Balancing Authority Area.. 

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the internet link, please contact Lillian Li at 
lil@cpuc.ca.gov, 415-703-2751. 

View Document 

SB GT&S 0248430 

mailto:lil@cpuc.ca.gov

